
A reminder as you navigate picking up and dropping off your students as car 
riders, it is important that parents and students adhere to traffic rules for safety 
reasons. We request parents only use the front office lot, outer loop, to drop 
off students, and not cut through parking lot lanes.  Please be sure to carefully 
follow the signs and the staff who are in the lot directing vehicles. We also 
would like to remind you to use turn signals when entering or exiting lanes to 
notify other drivers of your intentions. This will minimize chances of fender 
benders and ensure safe student transitions.  Additionally, please do not park 
on Old Annapolis Road, and use safe driving while on the road passing 
through the LHS area during drop-off and dismissal. We appreciate your 
cooperation so we can keep our Lancer Community safe throughout the drop-
off and dismissal process. 
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